
Lurleen B. Wallace Office Building 
   For years the Lurleen B. Wallace 
Office Building was known simply 
as “The State Office Building”. It 
was designed by the prestigious 
firm of Warren, Knight & Davis of 
Birmingham to compliment the 
Public Safety Building it faces and 
was completed in 1954. Local 
architects supposedly had the job 
but were supplanted after a 
political dustup. It was renamed 
for Governor Lurleen B Wallace 
in 1991. The view is taken from 
the front of the Capitol grounds 
but looks are 

deceiving: you enter on the 4th Floor and exit at the rear on the 1st Floor. 

Here is a list of the tenants in the Lurleen B. Wallace Building that we provide office spaces for: 

• Alabama State Medicaid Offices
• Building Maintenance Office


